Dear Residents & Businesses,

The summer of 2018 has seemed to be hotter and
longer than recent ones in the past, so I am all the more excited
to be writing you in our Fall Newsletter edition. I am looking
forward to the coming of Fall and the cool nights and warm
days. We want to be sure to encourage all of you to come and
visit the City Park, enjoy the walking trails, stocked fishing
lake, or practice on our new four-hole disc golf course!

City Hall is a buzz with projects; anything from new
residential development; gearing up for the next (and final)
phase of Independence Rd. improvement to business license
renewals. With so much activity it can be challenging to keep
the many milestones and deadlines in order.

Local drivers will be impacted by the pending road
improvements scheduled for Independence Rd. Phase IV

(from Galahad Dr. to western end of the City Park). The RGN T A ’
tentative construction period will be from October 31, 2018 We will once again have great food, entertainment and
through November 1, 2019, but major construction will hold attendance prizes. I hope to see you there as we celebrate Fall

off until winter breaks in 2019, The direction of travel willbe  and America!
one-way heading west or towards Mary Emily Bryant Middle
School. The City has incorporated many new requirements and
milestones into the bid document and specifications to ensure a
much smoother project and to learn from the pitfalls that
impacted the last phase.

Be sure to visit the City’s website for more important
updates, news and city related information. You can also sign-
up for automatic notifications so you can stay in the loop.

Sincerely,
Now for the fun news, this year’s Senior Citizen
Appreciation Day will be Friday, October 12th from 3:00 - Donald D. Licklider
6:00 PM. All Senior Citizens ages 62 and up are invited to Mayor

come to this free event in the Parks Building next to City Hall.

CONNECT.: IMPORTANT
CITY HALL EMAIL: (63694412110 DATES:

ExT. 101 SENICR CITIZEN APPRECIATION DAY:

MAYOR, DONALD D. LICKLIDER DLICKLIDER@WELDONSPRING . ORG
OCTOBER 12, 3:00 —6:00 PM
CITY ADMINISTRATOR, MICHAEL PADELLA MPADELLA @WELDONSPRING.ORG EXT. 102
SANTA'S VISIT TO W ON SPRING:
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT, PAT OLDCROFT POLDCROFT@WELDONSPRING.ORG EXT. 100 R
DECEMBER 1, 2:00 —-4:00 PM
CITY CLERK, MELINDA KWIATKOWSKI MKWIATKOWSKI@WELDONSPRING.ORG EXT. 103

MUNICIPAL COURT:
CITY TREASURER, SUE STEIGER SSTEIGER@WELDONSPRING.ORG EXT. 105 1ST WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH AT
6:00 PM AT CITY HALL

ZONING COMMISSIONER, JOE NICHOLS INICHOLS@WELDONSPRING.ORG EXT. 106
CODE ENFORCEMENT, MARK ROCKAMANN MROCKAMANN@WELDONSPRING.ORG EXT. 107 BOARD OF ALDERMAN MEETINGS!
2ND TUESDAY & 4TH THURSDAY OF
MUNICIPAL COURT/TRAFFIC, LAURA BROWN LBROWN@WELDONSPRING.ORG EXT. 108 EACH MONTH AT 7:30 PM AT CITY HALL
(EXCEPT IN NovV. & DEC. ONLY THE
STORM WATER & INTERNAL CITY PLANNER, FRANK GODWIN FGODWIN@WELDONSPRING.ORG EXT. 110 2ND TUESDAY OF THOSE MONTHS)
PUBLIC RELATIONS INTERN, VACANT POSITION EXT. 111 PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION:
PARKS DEPT., RICHARD KERSTING & HOWIE MILWERGER PARKS@WELDONSPRING.ORG EXT. 104 1ST MONDAY OF EACH MONTH AT 7:30

PM AT CITY HALL
PARKS AFTER HOURS PHONE! (636) 485-3840

y REVI COMMISSION;
CITY WEBSITE! WWW.WELDONSPRING.ORG ARGHIERTHEAL, e

3RD TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH AT
7:30 PM AT CITY HALL

E EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS!
WWW WELDONSPRING.ORG/NOTIFY.ASPX

E@CITYOFWELDONSPRING v @WELDONSPRING
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